
Dear Valued Customer, 

Due to the increase of new housing and future residential developments in your area, we are changing 
your service day from Friday to Tuesday. This change will allow us to continue to service you in an efficient 
manner. In addition, it will also allow our collection vehicles to complete assigned routes safely and within 
the facilities permitted hours. 

To ensure a smooth transition please set your containers for garbage (black or grey lid), recycling (blue lid) 
and greenwaste/organics (Green Lid) out at the curb by 6:00am on Friday March 26th for the final time   
Beginning Tuesday March 30th and every Tuesday thereafter, please place your containers at the curb 
by 6:00am on your new service day.  

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Respectfully,

South County Sanitary

SERVICE DAY UPDATE
YOUR SERVICE DAY IS CHANGING FROM FRIDAY TO TUESDAY!

If you have any questions, please contact us at 
slocustomerservice@wasteconnections.com or at 805-543-0875.


